
BOARD OF EDUCATION OF HARFORD COUNTY 
 

INFORMATIONAL REPORT 
 

DECISION ON CONTRACT OF AWARD FOR PAVING AND ADA IMPROVEMENTS 

AT VARIOUS LOCATIONS 
 

MAY 16, 2022 
 

 

Background Information: 
 

On behalf of the Facilities Department, the Procurement Department is requesting approval 

to award a contract to Image Asphalt Maintenance, Inc., located at 8225 Baltimore-Annapolis 

Boulevard, Pasadena, MD 21122 for paving and Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 

improvements at various locations, in the amount of $846,127.   

 

Discussion: 

 

As part of the capital replacement program, Hall’s Cross Roads, North Bend, and North 

Harford Elementary Schools parking lots are to be repaved along with ADA improvements.  This 

work will be done over the summer months and be completed prior to the start of school in 

September 2022.  The costs for the improvements are as follows: 

 

School Amount 

Hall’s Cross Roads Elementary $ 242,720.00 

North Bend Elementary $ 289,682.00 

North Harford Elementary $ 313,725.00 

 

The contracting vehicle for this project is HCPS Bid #22-JHS-018. 

 

The funding source for this purchase is the FY22 Capital Budget. 

 

The contractor is following the established MBE goals for this work. 

 

Superintendent’s Recommendation: 

 

The Superintendent of Schools recommends that the Board of Education approve the award 

of a contract to Image Asphalt Maintenance, Inc., in the amount of $846,127. 


